
Costa Mesa High School Drama
Presents Shrek the Musical
Come check out the Costa Mesa High School Drama department’s
presentation  of  Shrek  The  Musical  at  the  Costa  Mesa  High
School Performing Arts Center located at 2650 Fairview Road.

The production will run March 4 through March 13 with Friday
and Saturday shows beginning at 7 p.m. and Sunday showings at
4 p.m.

Tickets will be $15 for adults, $10 with ASB and $8 for
children 12 and under.
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